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Is Life One Big Adventure?  

The children have finished making notes and have started writing up 

their findings. Some have chosen to make small booklets, others posters 

and some wanted to write non-chronological reports. 

Maths 

We have been busy revising topics the children identified as their 

weaker areas (ratio, measure conversion, BIDMAS and geometry). 

English 

The children have written newspaper style reports about Beowulf’s 

defeat over the monster Grendel. They are now planning their own 

Viking Mythical narrative. 

Class Social Media 

At the Morfa Bay Meeting, several parents asked if I could share photos 

of the children during the week to keep families updated with what we 

are up to. I thought this was a good idea and decided the easiest way is 

for me to Tweet photos daily and parents can follow the class Twitter 

account and see updates. A parent has offered to share the Twitter 

photos on the class Facebook page so they will also be able to be seen 

on there too. 

 Below is the name of the class Twitter account if you want to follow it 

ready for Morfa (you should then get alerts as I post pictures!). 

 

 

Amethyst Class@ClassAmethyst 
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